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SKEFFLING PARISH COUNCIL

MINUTES of Meeting held on 4™ December 2018

Present; Clir. R. Newsam  Chairman
Clir. J. Sizer Vice-Chairman

Cllr. L. Payne
Clir. M. Turnbull

Apologies:
Clir. P. Payne

Cllr. H.Wykes
Cllr. S. Rollinson

Members of the Public 0

Declaration of Interest

There was no declaration of interests

Minutes g held on 2" October 2018

The Minutes were accepted as an accurate record

Proposed: Clir M. Turmbull

Seconded: Cllr. J. Sizer
Vote carried unanimously

Matters Arising.

Street Scene

Cllr. P Payne had contacted Ruth Wilson who has passed on our request for an
update to Mike Peake. Currently he has received no response.

Open Reach.

Cllr. Newsam is to contact Open Reach for the details of the Appeals Procedure to

have a post moved.
Cllr. Turnbull to supply contact details.

Precept

Balance at the bank was £2,300
Way-leave payment of £344.24 received from Yorkshire Water.

As the Parish Council has sufficient funds 1t was suggested that there should not be an
increase to the Precept. This 1s to be voted on at the next Parish Council meeting
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Defibrillator

£1,000 already raised towards the purchase of a Defibrillator. In addition to the
purchase price, funds would be required for training. There would also be a cost for
signage to let people know where the Defibrillator can be located.

Cllr. Newsam hoped to have more information on grants for the next meeting.

Clir. Turnbull confirmed there was the possibility of free training through Stewart
Armstrong who 1s the Senior Leisure Facility Manager.

Emergency Plan

Cllr. Newsam proposed that this should be added to the agenda for the next Parish
Council meeting when we would vote on whether we should go ahead with an
Emergency Plan.

Environmental Agency

The Environmental Agency have requested that they attend the next Parish Council
meeting scheduled for January. Their objective was to discuss the proposed Managed

Realignment Scheme before they apply for planning permission.
Cllr. Newsam was to let them know what time they should come.

Correspondence

There was no correspondence

Dates for Future Meetings

8™ J anuary 2019
5% March 2019

2™ April 2019

4™ June 2019

1% October 2019
3" December 2019

Any Other Business

Some repairs to the playground fence are required.
This 1s to be discussed at the next meeting

The meeting closed at 8.20pm



